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Dates to
Remember

Monday 26 March
Parent/Student/Teacher Meetings

Tuesday 27 March
Parent/Student/Teacher Meetings
Voting for proposed Constitution 
(Company Members) 7.00pm

Wednesday 28 March
Musical Rehearsal 3.30pm - 5.00pm
2019 Year 7 Scholarship 
Applications close

Thursday 29 March
Out of Uniform Day - Gold coin 
donation - No theme
Term 1 classes conclude - 2.30pm

Friday 30 March
Good Friday Holiday
Fiji Cultural & Community Service 
Tour departs - returns Sunday 8 
April
Thailand Cultural & Community 
Service Tour departs  - returns 
Monday 9 April

Monday 16 April
Term 2 classes commence

Wednesday 18 April
Musical Rehearsal 3.30pm - 5.00pm
P&FA Meeting 6.00pm

Friday 20 April
Principal’s Tour 9.00am
Year 9 Narmbool Excursion

YEAR 11 PRESENTATION DINNER

Please note that 
one term’s notice 
of withdrawal is 

required in writing 
to the Principal

Our Year 11 students were formally 
welcomed into VCE at the recent Year 11 
Presentation Evening.  

The evening recognises the beginning 
of the journey for our Senior students 
through their senior years of Secondary 
schooling as they tackle the Victorian 
Certificate of Education.  It was an 
evening to dress up, dance and celebrate 
the exciting times ahead. Everybody 

looked amazing and it was fascinating to 
hear about the hopes and dreams of our 
graduating class of 2019. 

We congratulate the students and hope 
they had a wonderful evening with family, 
friends and staff.

Wendy Pickering-Tyers
Head of Senior School
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CONGRATULATIONS

Connor O’Shea

Tom Myers

Congratulations to Connor O’Shea 
who has been selected in the Under 
18 Rural Bank Bendigo Pioneers 
Squad for season 2018. This is 
Connor’s second season with the 
Pioneers after being selected as a 
bottom age player in 2017.

Hayley Swanton Alicia Myers

Jake Swanton

Angus Ostarcevic

Congratulations also to Hayley Swanton, Alicia Myers, 
Tom Myers, Angus Ostarcevic & Jake Swanton, who
represented Stuart Mill in recent CFA Demonstrations in 
Natte Yallock (March 4) where they received a 1st and 
2nd in their events, Mandurang (March 12) where they 
placed 1st twice, 2nd and 3rd, and Waubra (March 18), 
where they placed 2nd in five events and 3rd in two. To 
top this event off, Jake and Tom’s team won the District 16 
Aggregate Trophy.
Well done!

FROM THE ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT
School Fee Payments – direct deposits
When making direct deposits into the Highview bank 
account for the payment of your fees please include a 
reference including your surname and account number.
The details for bank deposits are found on your fee 
statement.

Fee statements are forwarded via email to the allocated 
fee payer of each student, so please make sure your email 
details are up to date. Term Fees are due at the beginning 
of each term.

If you have any queries, please email accounts@highview.
vic.edu.au or phone 5459 1000.

Conveyance Allowance
The conveyance allowance is a form of financial assistance 
to help families in rural and regional Victoria with the cost 
of transporting their children to their nearest appropriate 
school/campus.  The conveyance allowance is available 
to eligible students travelling by public transport, private 
car and public bus.  

In summary for Highview Students to be eligible:
• Students must attend their closest non-government 
‘Christian’ College
•  Reside 4.8km or more from Highview
• Reside 4.8km or more from the closest “Free Bus 
Service” bus stop

Forms are available from the Highview Office. 

For more information please refer to www.education.vic.
gov.au or contact the Highview office on 5459 1000. 

Camps Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF)
CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist 
families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and 
sporting activities.

If you hold a valid means tested concession card or are 
a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF.
The CSEF is paid directly to the school and is allocated to 
the school camp/excursion portion of the school fees.
Forms will be accepted until 28 June 2018 however forms 
are encouraged to be returned as soon as possible.
Forms are available from the Office or our website.

For more information please refer to www.education.vic.
gov.au or contact the Highview office on 5459 1000. 

Karen Crutchfield
Accounts Officer

Congratu lat ions 
to Nick Myers and 
Will Moran who 
have been selected 
in the Under 17 
Bendigo Pioneers 
D e v e l o p m e n t 
Squad for season 
2018. 

Will Moran Nick Myers

Congratu lat ions 
to Jai Howell 
and Mick Malik 
for receiving the 
Under 13 & Under 
15 respectively 
Player of the Series 
in the MDCA Junior 
Country Week 
Competition. Jai Howell Mick Malik



 

 

 
 
 

PROXY FORM - SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING 27 MARCH 2018 
 

Step 1. Appoint a Proxy to Vote on Your Behalf 
 
I being a member of Highview Christian Community College Ltd hereby appoint: 
 
 The Chair of the Meeting OR 
 
 
 
 
Please note: Leave this box blank if you have selected the Chairman of the Meeting 
 
 
Step 2. Item of Business 
 
‘To adopt the new Constitution for Highview Christian Community College Ltd, effective 1 
April 2018, with the existing Board continuing until the 2018 AGM. 
  
 For  Against    Abstain   

 

Please note: If you mark the Abstain box, you are directing your proxy not to vote on your 
behalf on a show of hands or a poll and your vote will not be counted in computing the 
required majority. 

 

Step 3. Name & Signature of Member 
 
   

   

 

 

   

 

Name      Signature 

Proxy Votes for the Special General Meeting to be held on March 27, 2018 need to 
be lodged by 5.00pm on March 26, 2018.
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SUN SMART
As a Sun Smart school, we place great importance 
on observing Sun Smart practices. These include the 
compulsory wearing of hats during recess and lunchtimes 
and for all outdoor class activities in Term 1 and Term 4. 
School hats are available from Macks and are the only 
acceptable headwear. This information is also included in 
the Student Planner. 

We also recommend the wearing of sunscreen, which is 
available at any time from Reception and the Gym.
Remember Slip, Slop, Slap, Seek, Slide.

FRANKENSTEIN
‘Shane Harman Productions’ is presenting a musical 
version of ‘Frankenstein’ in their second season at 
Highview College. This is a family-oriented theatre group 
in which many cast members are related. Mike Smythe 
& son, Crispin Smythe, Jeanean Pritchard & daughter, 
Asha Eggerling, Nicole Fornal & daughter Lilli Fornal. 
Pictured are four of the cast from the Harman Family: 
Shane Harman and his talented daughters Zoe, Leilani 
and Annie. Kylie Harman is also the Co-Director of the 
Company. Following the extremely successful staging of 
‘Sweeney Todd’ in 2017, Highview College is delighted 
to welcome the semi-professional group back to perform 
once more for the Maryborough community. 
•  Thursday 22 March 7.00-9.30pm
•  Friday 23 March 7.00-9.30pm
•  Saturday 24 March 7.00-9.30pm
Tickets are $20 and available through Trybooking.com/
RQNF or 0411 460 793

Melinda Scash
Principal

NAPLAN
Year 7 & 9 NAPLAN Testing
The Year 7 & 9 NAPLAN tests will be held between 
Tuesday 15 May and Thursday 17 May. The brochure 
included in this Newsletter provides essential information 
to parents/carers. 

If you have any further concerns or questions about 
your child’s participation, please contact either myself or 
Lorraine Caldwell (Head of Learning Support) by the end 
of Term 1. 

Mrs Wendy Hare
Director of Professional Practice

PRIVATE MUSIC PROGRAM 2018
We have the following instruments available for private 
music lessons:

Piano/keyboard
Guitar (Electric or Acoustic)
Bass Guitar
Drums/Percussion
Voice

No prior musical knowledge is required just a sense of fun 
and a commitment to practice. Students participating in 
the instrumental music program are withdrawn from their 
normal classes on a rotating timetable for a 30 minute 
lesson. Cost is $27 per lesson.  There is also a number of 
opportunities for students to play in a range of performing 
groups throughout the year.  

Please express your child’s interest for the Instrumental 
Music Program for 2018 to Reception or email 
kcrutchfield@highview.vic.edu.au

Mrs Karen Crutchfield
Accounts

March 15
March 17
March 22
March 23
March 24

Geoff James Theatre
Highview College
Tickets: $20
www.trybooking.com/RQNF
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ICCES SWIMMING / BADMINTON /
TABLE TENNIS
Highview College performed well at the annual ICCES 
Swimming/Badminton & Table Tennis competition, held 
at the Melbourne Sports and Aquatic Centre, Wednesday 
7 March. This year, Highview College had a team of 26 
swimmers and 23 Badminton/Table Tennis players. 

The standard of competition at the ICCES events is 
extremely high, so it is very exciting when our country 
students have the opportunity to compete in high level 
events, at world class venues.

Our swimmers performed very well, coming home with 
several personal best times. They were led by; Lachlan 
Bates received 3rd place in the freestyle, amongst several 
close finishes. Amber Ross also placed 3rd in her freestyle 
race. Emmerson Wood swum brilliantly. She finished 1st 
in the backstroke, 2nd place in the freestyle, and 3rd place 
in the butterfly. This meant that she was named the Year 8 
Female Champion – what a magnificent effort!

Our swimming team finished in 8th place. Well done to 
all involved. Thank you to Mr Treacy, Mrs Youren and Mr 
Mandersloot for supporting the teams throughout the day. 

The Badminton and Table Tennis teams also performed 
well. All players played well and enjoyed the high level 
of competition, and the opportunity to play against the 
other independent schools. Thank you to Mr Smart and 
Mr Treacy for working with the teams in the lead up to the 
event, and on the day. 

Last Tuesday 10A participated in a sporting afternoon 
organised by Maryborough District Health Service. Local 
sporting clubs were represented and they organised 
activities for students from Highview and MEC. The 
sports included: netball, soccer, tai kwon do and AFL. 
All students had fun and enjoyed the opportunity to 
participate. Thank you to MDHS for organising such a 
great event.

Mrs Lucy Freemantle
Head of Physical Education

MDHS ACTIVE DAY
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Nine Highview college students from Years 9 to 11 
attended the recent LIFT Leadership Program, along with 
students from MEC. This day-long program was run by 
Shane Green and was sponsored by the Maryborough 
Rotary Club. 
Students who elected to attend the event were full of 
praise for the day. Two students also attended last year 
and were keen to return this year. The program included 
discussions and insights into what makes an effective 
leader, with fun activities interspersed.
Many thanks to Rotary and Shane for an excellent day.

Ms Marion Martin
Director of Pastoral Care

ROTARY LIFT PROGRAM ‘BLUE’ OUT OF UNIFORM DAY
Last Friday, Highview held an Out of Uniform & Pizza Day 
to raise funds for The Asthma Foundation in memory of 
Ned Cameron. We are delighted with the spirit to which 
the students and staff participated. In the process, we 
raised $1,773.06 - what an amazing effort! Thank you to 
all.
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SUMMER SPORTS RESULTS
TENNIS
Some exciting Tennis was played at the Maryborough 
Lawn Tennis Club. 
The Highview Junior boys team defeated MEC 58 games 
to 13 games, 9 sets to 1 set. 
Joshua Powers, Zeb Potter and Jayden Coghlin won all 
of their sets. Lewis Redpath won two sets. All of the boys 
played well.
The Highview Junior girls team were defeated by MEC 
49 games to 21 games, 7 sets to 3 sets. Ava Harrison, 
Bonnie Beavis, Ellen Barber and Francesca Howe played 
well.
The Highview Senior boys defeated MEC 56 games to 21 
games. 9 sets to 1. 
Stefan Maroudas & Jamie Beavis won all matches, whilst 
Darcy Kelly & Reed Smith won two matches. All of the 
boys played well.
The Highview Senior girls team played extremely well, 
winning 60 games to 14 games, 10 sets to 0 sets. Taylor 
Powers, Gina Beavis, Bianca Powell and Lucy McClay 
won all won matches.
Thank you to Mrs Pickering-Tyres for attending on the day.

BASKETBALL
The Highview Junior boys Basketball team played 
extremely well to record a big 74-25 victory against MEC. 
The Tatchell brothers Cooper and Oscar dominated in the 
front court, with Anden Leaver and Bailey Jacobs playing 
well under the ring. All players played well, and the year 
7 boys enjoyed their first taste of secondary school sport.
The Junior girls basketball team had several year 7s in 
their first summer sports event. MEC had an older and 
more experienced team, and this showed as they were 
able to play good basketball and win 31-46. The Highview 
girls played well as the match continued and will be better 
for the experience. It was a good practice match ahead of 
the ICCES tournament. Poppy Johnson shot well to lead 
the scorers, Teagan Medlyn dominated the boards, Zali 
Mortlock and Lily McClelland played well. All girls played 
good team basketball.
The Senior girls were beaten 31-54 by a strong MEC team. 
The girls moved the ball well, and will continue to train 
hard ahead of the ICCES tournament. Maddison Farrell 

and Jayne Maki were the standouts in a solid team effort.
The Senior boys were defeated 44-58 in an entertaining 
match. Year 12 students Jack Solomano, Connor O’Shea 
& Dylan Brereton led the team well. Fraser Tatchell & Sam 
Hobbs showed some good post moves, in what was an 
even team performance. Mr Jenes will train the boys hard 
during term 2 ahead of the ICCES tournament in June.
won all won matches.

CRICKET
The Junior cricket team played well in the game against 
MEC at Frank Graham Oval. Bowling first, Highview 
dismissed MEC for 160 runs. Tara McBean with 2/19 
and Beau Govern 1/4 bowled well. Highview batted 
well, however couldn’t reach the total, bowled out for 
108. Charlie Chapman 29, Lachlan Bates 25 and Jai 
Howell 21 runs all batted well. Both teams showed great 
sportsmanship on the day. 
The Senior cricket team played MEC at Jubilee Oval. 
Batting first, Highview made 87 runs. Brayden Wright 22 
and Janelle O’Neill 13, batted well.
In reply, MEC chased down the runs losing 3 wickets, with 
Mick Malik, Brayden Wright and Janelle O’Neill taking a 
wicket each.
The teams finished the day with a short T10 match. 
Highview College won the match, with Liam Hurse hitting 
34 runs from just 2 overs.

After the Summer Sports day, MEC 6 wins, lead Highview 
4 wins.

Thanks to coaches Mr Dix, Mr Fox, Mr Jenes, Mr Treacy, 
Mr Briody, Mr Sutton & Mrs Pickering-Tyres.

We are looking forward to the Winter Sports Day to play 
Football, Soccer & Netball.

Mr Luke Treacy
Extra-curricular Co-ordinator
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YEAR 7 THUS FAR...

The Year 7s have settled in beautifully and have not only 
found their feet but are now bounding through life as 
Secondary School students. 

They have been very busy with lots of fun and interactive 
activities happening in and out of the classroom. One 
of the highlights for many was Highview’s ‘Support 7’ 
Program. This program provides an opportunity for peer 
mentoring between Year 11 and the Year 7 students. 
During this week’s session the Year 11s played off against 
the Year 7s in a cohort ‘Tug of War’, which saw the Year 
7s walk away as overall victors! 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the 
Year 7s on making an awesome start to the year and wish 
each of them a safe and restful Easter break. 

Miss Brogahn Richards 
Junior School Co-ordinator
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NAPLAN on paper –
information for parents
and carers 

Why do students do NAPLAN tests? 
The National Assessment Program – Literacy and 
Numeracy (NAPLAN) assesses literacy and
numeracy skills that are essential for every child to
progress through school and life. 

Students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 participate in the annual 
NAPLAN tests in reading, writing, language conventions
(spelling, grammar and punctuation) and numeracy. 

The tests provide parents and schools with an
understanding of how individual students are
performing at the time of the tests. NAPLAN tests are
just one aspect of a school’s assessment and reporting
process; they do not replace ongoing assessments
made by teachers about student performance. 

NAPLAN tests also provide schools, education
authorities and governments with information about how
education programs are working and whether young
Australians are meeting important educational outcomes
in literacy and numeracy. 

What will be tested? 
NAPLAN assesses literacy and numeracy skills that
students are learning through their regular school
curriculum. All government and non-government 
education authorities have contributed to the 
development of NAPLAN materials. 

To give you an idea of what the tests look like, see 
example questions at nap.edu.au/naplanexample 

How can I help my child prepare for
NAPLAN? 
Help your child prepare for NAPLAN by reassuring them
that the tests are just one part of their school program,
and by reminding them on the day to simply try their
best. Teachers will ensure students are familiar with the 
types of questions in the tests and will provide
appropriate support and guidance. 

ACARA does not recommend the use of services by 
coaching providers or excessive preparation. NAPLAN is
not about passing or failing, but about assessing
learning progress. 

Participation in NAPLAN 
All students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 are expected to 
participate in the annual NAPLAN tests. 

Students with disability may qualify for adjustments
that reflect the support normally provided for classroom
assessments. A formal exemption may be granted for 
a student with significant intellectual disability and/or
significant coexisting conditions, or for a student who
has recently arrived in Australia and has a non-English 
speaking background. 

Your school principal and your local test administration 
authority can give you more information on special
provisions or the process required to gain a formal
exemption. 

Will my child sit NAPLAN on 
paper or online? 

Your child will sit the NAPLAN paper tests in 2018. 

However, children in some other schools across 
Australia may sit the NAPLAN online tests this year. 
Federal, state and territory education ministers have
agreed that NAPLAN will move online over the next
two to three years. State and territory education
authorities will determine when their schools move 
online. 

As students are presented with questions that test
the same range of difficulty, regardless of whether 
they complete the test online or on paper, results for 
both formats will be reported on the same NAPLAN
assessment scale. 

To find out more about NAPLAN Online, visit
nap.edu.au/online-assessment 
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Want to host an Exchange Student?
Here is everything you need to know about hosting a Students of the World 

international exchange students in 2018. 

8 Weeks 
Arriving 14th July 2018 - 
Departing 8th September 2018

10 Weeks 
Arriving 14th July 2018 - 
Departing 22nd September 2018

12 Weeks 
Arriving 14th July 2018 - 
Departing 6th October 2018

12 Weeks 
Arriving 21st July 2018 - 
Departing 13th October 2018

6 Weeks 
Arriving 18th July 2018 - 
Departing 26th August 2018

8 Weeks 
Arriving 4th July 2018 - 
Departing 26th August 2018

12 Weeks 
Arriving 21st July 2018 - 
Departing 13th October 2018

10 Weeks 
Arriving 18th July 2018 - 
Departing 28th September 2018

The 2018 arrival 
dates of our 

incoming students.

The hosting experience...

“It has been a real pleasure to host a student in our home and the whole 
family has enjoyed the experience enormously. We have learned so much 
about France and, even though our lives are a little different on either side 
of the world, we have found that we have so much that connects us. It will 
be very sad to say goodbye, but we have a lovely long friendship to look 
forward to.”
Stephenie, Tasmania

Hosting is a wonderful opportunity to give a young person from another 
country an experience of a life time.  Our international students are 
young people aged between 14 and 18 years.  They are each seeking an 
experience to develop their independence, self-confidence and maturity, 
make new friends, improve their English language skills and be enriched 
by the understanding of another culture.  

If you chooses to host an international student you will find that the 
whole family will gain something from the experience.  By welcoming 
an international student into your home you and your family will gain a 
broader perspective on the world; will learn more about geography, 
foreign language, traditions and cultures, and make a lifelong international 
friend.

Don’t just take our word for it, here is a testimonial from one of our past 
host families;

Students of the World - Who are we?

A: 458 Fullarton Rd, Myrtle Bank, SA 5064
W: www.studentsoftheworld.com.au
E: info @studentsoftheworld.com.au

P: (08) 8379 5726

Committed to providing every student with personal attention, Students 
of the World encourages cultural exchange, foreign language study and 
international education. We provide affordable opportunities for high 
school and university students to participate in international cultural visits 
and exchange programs.

Contact us if you and your family would like to host one of our upcoming 
students.

Italian Students

French Students

Spanish Students
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CAREERS
Become a keeper for a day! 
Zoos Victoria is a place full of passionate conservationists 
committed to providing a safe place for species in the 
future. With over 120 zoo keepers employed, they provide 
world-class welfare and care to our native Australian and 
endangered animals. 
These school holidays students can discover what it is 
like to work at Werribee Open Range Zoo and become a 
Keeper for a Day. Heading behind-the-scenes, students 
will get a hands-on experience of what it’s like to work as 
a zoo keeper as they take part in the many duties keepers 
undertake on a daily basis, including animal enrichment 
and exhibit maintenance. 
Students will get to see animals up close, speak with 
keepers about their jobs and experience and head on a 
special safari tour across the savannah. 
‘Keeper for a Day’ is designed for secondary school 
students (years 7 to 12) who are interested in caring for 
wildlife and working at the zoo. 
Event Information: 
Dates: 3rd, 5th, 9th and 11th of April 
Times: 9.30am – 3.30pm 
Location: Werribee Open Range Zoo 
Cost: $115.00 per participant $103.50 for Zoo members 
Covered shoes must be worn. All participants must agree 
to follow Zoo educator instructions. Students will need to 
bring their own morning tea, lunch, water bottle and digital 
device to capture the moments! 
Spaces are limited and bookings are essential. To book, 
please call 1300 966 784.

UPCOMING CAREER EXPOS
South East Careers Expo
When: Tuesday 24 April, 2018 
Where: Cranbourne Racecourse
• The event caters to all secondary school year levels, from 
Years 9-12 and will provide lots of interactive activities 
and information.
• Loads of exhibitors including; Universities, Tafe’s, RTO’s, 
Government Agencies, Community Providers and much 
more.
• Lots of entertainment, competitions and giveaways.
The largest careers expo outside Melbourne providing fun 
activities and important information for young people and 
families about future pathways in education and training.
For more information visit: expo@sellen.org.au 

VCE & Careers Expo
When: Saturday 5 and Sunday 6 May 10.00am-4.00pm.
Where: Caulfield Racecourse
• More than 170 exhibitors including: providers of VCE 
resources, universities, TAFE and training colleges.
• 168 Seminars on VCE subjects, tertiary courses, career, 
gap year and study advice. 
Cost: General admission $10.00. Tickets are valid for all 
days of the expo and include all seminars. 

Family discounts also available. Free parking available.
For more information visit www.vceandcareers.com.au 

Melbourne Career Expo
When:  Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 July - 10.00am - 
4.00pm
Where: Melbourne Exhibition & Convention Centre,     
Door 9.
Cost: $6.00 concessions, $12.00 general admission, 
$26.00 for families 2 adults and up to 3 children.

The Melbourne Careers Expo is the most comprehensive 
careers event in Australia. It encompasses all career 
opportunities from employment to education and training in 
the trades, corporate and professional sectors. It exhibits 
a vast array of career advice, employment opportunities, 
and large University and training representation.
For further details, visit: http://www.careerexpo.com.au/
attend/event-details/ 

2018 Open Days

AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC 
UNIVERSITY  (ACU COLLEGE)

OPEN DAY 
Melbourne – 12 August 2018 
10.00am-3.00pm 
Ballarat – Sun 26 August 2018 
10.00am-2.00pm

AUSTRALIAN COLLEGE OF 
APPLIED PSYCHOLOGY 
(ACAP)

Upcoming Information Session: 
Mon 30 April, 6.00pm. To attend 
register at: www.acap.edu.au  

BOX HILL INSTIUTE of TAFE OPEN DAY 
Lilydale and Box Hill Campuses 
– Sun 26 August

CHISHOLM INSTITUTE OPEN DAY
Frankston Campus - Mon 
18 June 5.00pm-7.00pm. To 
register your interest visit:
https://www.chisholm.edu.au/
students/secondary-school/
expos-and-events/open-nights

COLLARTS OPEN DAY 
Sat May 12 2018

DEAKIN UNIVERSITY OPEN DAYS 
Warrnambool Campus – Sun 5 
August 9.00am – 3.00pm
Geelong Campus (Waurn Ponds 
& Waterfront) – Sun 19 August 
9.00am – 3.00pm
Melbourne (Burwood) Campus – 
Sun 26 August 9.00am – 3.00pm
For more information: http://
openday.deakin.edu.au/ 

FEDERATION UNIVERSITY OF 
AUSTRALIA

OPEN DAY 
Mount Helen, Berwick and 
Gippsland Campuses.
Sun 26 August. Time TBA. 
Registrations open soon. 

HOLMESGLEN INSTITUTE OPEN DAY 
All campuses 10 May. Time: 
Various
Registrations open soon. 

JMC ACADEMY OPEN DAY
Sat 12 May, 9.00am-2.00pm
www.jmcacademy.edu.au
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LA TROBE UNIVERSITY & 
LA TROBE MELB.

OPEN DAYS 
Shepparton Campus – Fri 3 
August, Time: TBA
Melbourne (Bundoora) Campus 
- Sun 5 August, Time: TBA
Albury-Wodonga - Sun 12 
August, Time: TBA
Mildura Campus - Wed 15 
August, Time: TBA
Bendigo Campus - Sun 26 
August, Time: TBA
For more information: http://
www.latrobe.edu.au/openday

MELBOURNE POLYTECHNIC OPEN DAY 
Preston campus Sun 19 August
https://www.melbournepolytech-
nic.edu.au/ 

MONASH UNIVERSITY OPEN DAY 
Peninsula Campus Sat 4 
August, 10.00am - 3.00pm
Clayton & Caulfield Campuses 
Sun 5 August 10.00am – 4.00pm
Parkville Campus (Pharmacy 
Focus) Sun 19 August 10.00am 
– 3.00pm
www.monash.edu.au/openday 

RMIT UNIVERSITY OPEN DAY 
TBA

SWINBURNE UNIVERSITY OPEN DAY 
Sun 29 July 10.00am – 4.00pm 
www.swinburne.edu.au/openday 

UNIVERSITY OF MELBOURNE OPEN DAY 
Parkville (Wilson Hall) – Sun 19 
August 2018 10.00am – 4.00pm.

VICTORIA UNIVERSITY OPEN DAY 
TBA

WILLIAM ANGLISS INSTITUTE OPEN DAY 
TBA http://www.angliss.edu.au 

 
Apprenticeships and Traineeships
Apprenticeships and Traineeships are a great career 
option for students looking to combine practical work 
with structured training. Australian Apprenticeships 
(often referred to as apprenticeships or traineeships) are 
available to anyone of working age and you do not need 
a secondary school certificate or other qualification to 
begin your apprenticeship. There are many opportunities 
to train, study and earn an income in most occupations 
and traditional trades which offer a variety of qualification 
levels. Upon completion you will obtain a nationally 
recognised qualification and receive the experience you 
need to get the job you are looking for. 
There are 5 simple steps to follow to help you find an 
Australian apprenticeship: 
1. Establish your chosen career pathway. Visit websites, 
do the research and undertake the necessary quizzes 
to match occupations with your interests. (Visit https://
www.aapathways.com.au/careers-for-austral ian-
apprenticeships-traineesh/interest-explorer-page and 
https://www.australianapprenticeships.gov.au/australian-
school-based-apprenticeships ) 
2. Discuss these options with your career advisers and 

teachers
3. Write your resume. You will need to include your 
contact details, school studies, achievements, work 
experience, interests, skills and career goals. 
4. Find an employer who is looking for an apprentice. 
This can take a little bit of time but being patient can 
be worth your while. Subscribe to the various websites 
online such as https://jobsearch.gov.au/jobseekerapp. 
Job Active has a ‘Job Seeker’ app which allows you to 
establish a job plan, browse and apply for jobs and track 
your applications. 
5. Formalise all the paperwork.

YEAR 10
Work Experience
The final week of Term 2 (25-29 June) is Work Experience 
Week for all Year 10 students at Highview.
Students should be in the process of contacting 
businesses now to arrange their placement. It is an 
expectation that students find their own placement, 
however please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Howlett if 
assistance is required. Please note: if a student is wishing 
to complete their placement at a hospital, they will need 
to contact Mrs Howlett who will arrange the placement 
for them.

Once a placement has been found:
-  Collect a Work Experience Arrangement Form from the 
Careers Office in the Technology Building. 
-  Have student, parent/guardian and employer complete 
and sign their sections of the form.
-  Return Form to Mrs Howlett in the Careers Office (can 
be via the front office).

YEAR 12
VTAC Key application dates 
Applications open: Mon 6 Aug 
Close of timely applications: Thurs 27 Sep 
Close of SEAS (Special Entry Access Scheme) 
applications: Fri 12 Oct 
Close of Scholarship applications: Fri 12 Oct 

VTAC App
If you haven’t already, it is worthwhile downloading the 
VTAC smartphone app. It lets you discover over 1,700 
courses listed with VTAC offered at 57 universities, TAFE 
institutes and independent tertiary colleges in Victoria. Its 
helpful functions include; 
• Searching for courses by keyword or course code, 
filtering your results by institution, campus, area of 
interest, qualification type and application method. 
•  Entering your Year 12 study program into the prerequisite 
and course explorer, establishing a shortlist of courses. 
•  Enables you to create a VTAC account to check your 
ATAR and tertiary offer status. 

Course content on this application is always updated 
so it is important to have internet connection to receive 
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amended information.

Australian Defence Force Gap Year Applications
Applications are now open for ADF Gap Year. An ADF 
Gap Year is a unique opportunity to experience military 
life without committing for a longer period. There are 
opportunities in the Navy, Army and Air Force. 

Through an ADF Gap Year you’ll: 
• Gain valuable skills and work experience
• Enjoy a great salary package plus free healthcare
• Live a varied, active and healthy lifestyle
• Make friends with like-minded people
• Get the opportunity to see more of Australia
Requirements 
• Australian citizen
• Aged between 18 and 24 years on admission
• Year 12 completion (required passes vary by job)

In 2019 there are 14 roles to choose from ranging from 
admin to artillery and even flight crew, plus this year 30 
Army Officer roles are being offered - places are limited.

ADF Gap Year   -   Navy	           
Closes 9 April 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Army Combat Engineer
Closes 9 April 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Army Officer	             
Closes 23 April 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Army Artillery Operator	
Closes 23 April 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Army Infantry Soldier			 
Closes 14 May 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Army Driver	           
Closes 21 May 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Army Administration Assistant		
Closes 21 May 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Army Warehouse Assistant		
Closes 21 May 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Army Air Defence Operator		
Closes 21 May 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Air Force Cabin Crew			 
Closes 7 March 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Air Force Warehouse Storeperson	
Closes 28 May 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Air Force Aviation Support Technician
Closes 28 May 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Air Force Airbase Protection and
Security	
Closes 4 June 2018
ADF Gap Year   -   Air Force Administration Assistant	
Closes 4 June 2018

**Closing dates are driven by demand and may close 
sooner than listed.

Mrs Janelle Howlett
Careers Co-ordinator

What’s
your
favourite? 

How many 
have you 
read?

 INKY AWARDS

The book award for teens by teens
Visit our website to see the longlisted titles, apply to be a judge or cast your vote. 
Applications to be a judge close on 26 March.
Voting opens on 10 August, with winners announced on 2 October.

insideadog.com.au
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Meet Melbourne in Ballarat
Wednesday, 18 April 2018

The University of Melbourne will be visiting Ballarat  
to talk about:
■   Courses and career outcomes, including the Melbourne Model with 

its many breadth opportunities and unique graduate pathways

■   Making your new home in Melbourne, including housing 
options, connecting with others, and student services

■   Opportunities such as studying a concurrent diploma, taking 
on an internship, going on exchange and scholarships

■   Access Melbourne, our special entry and access scheme, which 
offers guaranteed entry to eligible students from rural and regional 
areas, and those with a disadvantaged financial background.

Who should come?
Prospective undergraduate  
students, their families  
and teachers

—

Contact 
meet-melb@unimelb.edu.au

Event Schedule

6.00pm–6.30pm:  
Arrival and Registration

6.30pm–8.00pm:  
Presentation

8.00pm–8.30pm:  
Q & A session
—

Location
Craig’s Royal Hotel 
10 Lydiard Street South 
Ballarat, Victoria

CRICOS Provider Code: 00116K

Register
futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/meetmelbourne

High School
Volunteer Programmes
Cambodia / Fiji / Nepal / Sri Lanka / Thailand

Overseas Volunteer Trips for High School Students
Projects Abroad offers a range of exciting two-week programmes for high school students 
in years 10 and 11. The summer projects for 2018/19 are based in Cambodia, Fiji, Nepal, 
Sri Lanka and Thailand. We also have a range of destinations available for our mid-year 
projects including Peru, Tanzania and Vietnam.

These projects give Australian students the chance to travel to stunning destinations 
where they can explore new cultures and make a difference in a supportive environment, 
alongside like-minded volunteers from around the globe. 

Through practical, first-hand experience, students will learn the value of teamwork, 
leadership and cultural appreciation. These projects are a safe, sustainable and worthwhile 
way for students to discover the world around them and to learn more about their own 
strengths and capabilities.

Projects Abroad
Founded in 1992, Projects Abroad sends over 10,000 volunteers away annually to 30 
developing countries, and supports over 1000 individual projects in childcare, education, 
conservation, healthcare, and human rights. Projects Abroad placements allow the 
volunteer to make a positive impact and form a genuine connection to the community in 
which they work.

Projects Abroad Impact – A Global Effort
Joining a High School Project means a lot more than a trip overseas – as a volunteer you 
can contribute to our long-term goals and long-lasting positive impact on the communities 
we work with. We set these long-term goals according to local need to ensure our projects 
can adapt and develop along with the community. Projects Abroad places great importance 
on measuring our impact and appreciates the effort and contribution of all volunteers.

Sustainability and ongoing development are always in mind when setting our project goals, 
and we support ethical travel guidelines when considering each detail of our itineraries.

In 2017 alone, Projects Abroad hosted 1,700 volunteers aged 15-18 on our High School 
Projects – together these volunteers made incredible progress towards a number of our 
long-term goals.

2018/19 Summer Projects
December 9 - 22 & January 6 - 19

CAMBODIA Care & Community

THAILAND Conservation & Community

FIJI Community Village Project

NEPAL Medicine & Healthcare

NEPAL Care & Community

SRI LANKA Care & Community

NEPAL Building Project

Supported – Local office, 
full-time staff & dedicated 
supervisor

Safe – Prioritised safety & fully 
risk assessed 

Sustainable – Worthwhile, 
practical & educational projects

Travel – Discover the world & 
travel with a purpose 

Growth – Build leadership, 
initiative, perspective & 
independence

Social – Make friends with like-
minded students

Can’t wait until December to 
join a High School Project? 
We run a variety of projects in the 
middle of the year as well. See inside 
for a selection of projects and visit our 
website to have a look at the full list.

www.projects-abroad.com.au

Picture your future

CRICOS Provider Code: 00116K

A Day at Melbourne
6 April 2018

Choosing your degree is a big decision

With a program designed to help make your decision easier, a Day at Melbourne offers 
you the opportunity to find out about all aspects of life and study at the University of 
Melbourne.

This event is ideal for domestic and international students in Years 10-12 who have 
started to think about what they would like to study and are looking for more specific 
information. University and Faculty staff will be available on the day  
to answer individual questions.

You will be able to find out more about:
■■■ How the Melbourne Model works

■■■ Undergraduate degrees and pathways to graduate study at Melbourne

■■■ Entry requirements and admissions information

■■■ Accommodation options

■■■ Access Melbourne and equity programs

■■■ Scholarships

■■■ Opportunities to enhance your study, such as concurrent degrees, 
going on exchange and more

futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/contact

Date
9.00am – 3.30pm, Friday 6th April 2018

Location
Melbourne School of Design  
The University of Melbourne 
Parkville Campus
Melbourne, Victoria

Register online
Complete the online application 
form via: http://
go.unimelb.edu.au/3bfn

For more information
Isabella Mory
Student Recruitment Officer 
isabella.mory@unimelb.edu.au

03 8344 6948



Education Through Wholeness

Deakin 
Step on Campus
School Holiday Tours
Take a personalised tour with a current Deakin 
student and learn more about Deakin’s study areas, 
campus life and how to make the best transition 
into university.

Where: 
Melbourne Burwood,  
Geelong Waurn Ponds, Geelong Waterfront  
and Warrnambool campuses

When: 
Term 1 and 3 school holidays

Time: 
10:00am and 12:00pm 
Please note – Tour duration is 45 minutes

Register now
deakin.edu.au/steponcampus
Deakin University CRICOS Provider Code: 00113B

1830.05-Step-on-campus-FA-ml.indd   1 2/27/18   3:16 PM

WEP Student Exchange  
Scholarships Available Now!

SCHOLARSHIPS
GET CREATIVE AND YOU 
COULD RECEIVE A $2,000 
DISCOUNT OFF YOUR 
WEP PROGRAM FEE!
With 26 countries on offer, WEP has the experience for you,  
whether you dream of eating croissants in France, walking  
the iconic halls of an American high school, discovering  
Italy or Australia’s cooler cousin, Canada! Find out  

more! Text  
‘EXCHANGE’ to  
0428 246 633



Coming Soon
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Dear Parents

Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held between 4.00pm – 7.00pm on
Monday 26 and Tuesday 27 of March.
You can now book interviews for the times that suit YOUR FAMILY.
Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these simple instructions.

BOOKINGS CLOSE MONDAY 26 of MARCH at 9.00am

9u23n

Go to 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au
Enter THIS school event code.
Then follow the 3 simple steps.

When you click finish, your interview timetable will be 
emailed to you automatically - check your junk mail 
folder if you do not receive your email immediately. 
You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any 
time, and change your interviews - until bookings close. 

BOOKINGS ARE OPEN SO ALL FAMILIES MAY BEGIN BOOKING IMMEDIATELY.

Parents who don’t have internet access can have their child(ren) access the booking site 
using computers at lunchtimes to make bookings or phone the school on 5459 1000 and
Office staff will book when time allows. Interviews are up to 10 minutes. If you require more 
time, please contact your teacher directly and make alternative arrangements.

If there are no suitable times available on the schedule for a specific teacher, parents will 
need to contact the classroom teacher directly to arrange an alternative interview time 
outside the allocated schedule.  Parents can change their interview times any time prior to 
the closing date, by re-visiting the www.schoolinterviews.com.au website, and using the 
code. Parents wishing to change their interview times after the closing date should contact 
the school directly on 5459 1000
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Members Wanted 
for Anzac Day Choir 

 

Sleeping Star Productions has been asked to form a Youth Choir to perform the Australian and 
New Zealand National Anthems at this year’s Anzac Day service in Maryborough. 

We need your help!!!  Join us in our quest to form a great, enthusiastic choir; to show our 
support and respect to the Anzacs and all service men and women. 

Anyone aged 6-15 is welcome to participate.  No previous involvement with Sleeping Stars is 
necessary. 

 

 

Rehearsals will be held in our hall, the Apex Clubroom in Newton Street Maryborough. 

**PLEASE NOTE: first rehearsal is the FIRST WEDNESDAY back in Term 2** 
 

Wednesday 18th April  4.30-6.00pm  

Sunday 22st April  3.00-4.30pm 

Tuesday 24th April 4.30-6.00pm 

Wednesday 25th April (ANZAC DAY) 10.00-11.30am (estimate - TBC) 

 

For more information please contact Natalie:  

Phone: 0427365335 
Email:  sleeping.stars@live.com 
Facebook:  Maryborough Sleeping Star Productions 
 

“Wacky Wire Critterbug" workshop with David 
Archer

Coming up in Dunolly at the Ministry of Fun.... Friday 13th April! 10am- 3 pm....in 
partnership with the Tiny Towns Arts Trail.....and the Regional Centre for Culture

David is a recognised contemporary automata maker with over 25 years of experience, who 
hails from South Australia. 
He is inspired by the tradition of Victorian and Edwardian amusements and seaside piers, 
circuses and travelling carnivals, providing an escape into fantasy, often giving  a humorous 
insight into the human condition. He uses all manner of 'junk'  and recycled treasures in his 
creations, which blend art and mechanics.

Visit www.archersarcadia.com

“Wacky Wire Critterbug” workshops are a fun day where participants design and make their very own 
“Critterbug” using colourful wire, beads, aluminium shim, jewels, and small found objects to enhance 
their creation; the wackier the better!

The ÒCritterbugÓ will have ßapping wings that move by a simple interactive mechanism and will be 
mounted on its own base, ready to be exhibited at the Tiny Towns Arts Trail exhibition.... then taken 
home and proudly displayed.

5 hour workshop

Suits 11-14 years age group

10 participants max.

All materials and tools are supplied with this workshop.

BYO lunch... and snack.  

Extra special price, $25.00.... Place reserved on  payment. 
 email  ministryoffundunolly@gmail.com  or text  0491 002 484........ to get payment options (bank 
details or pay by phone.)

 Supported and subsidised...heavily....by the Regional Centre of Culture

       
 
 

    
 

 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
The Campbells Creek Football and Netball Club is looking for junior 

players to join our family orientated, good sports club, in the following 
teams: 

 
*Under 15s netball 
*Under 17s netball 
*Under 14.5s football 
 
Please contact Marg Stevens on 0412 807 971 for any further information. 
 
      

    

OPEN DAY
SUNDAY, APRIL 15

COMMENCES AT 1 PM
Come and try our new artificial grass courts

H ANZ Hot Shots for Juniors  H
H Giveaways on the day  H

2.00 - 2.30 PM 
Official Opening and Speeches

2.30 - 3.30 PM   
Afternoon Tea and Free Play

Discount Memberships – All Welcome

Maryborough
Tennis Centre

8 Lake Road, Maryborough VIC 3465
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'Come and see the Highview difference'

Call (03) 5459 1000 or email 
highview@highview.vic.edu.au

HighviewCollege

General Excellence Scholarships for Year 7 2019

General Excellence Scholarships are available to 
Year 7 students for Years 7 & 8. 

Year 6 students interested in applying for scholarships 
in 2019-2020 should showcase their experience in 
five areas:

1.  Academic strengths
2.  Leadership experience
3.  Sporting involvement
4.  Cultural involvement (Music, Drama, Art, Dance)
5.  Community involvement

The application should be prepared by the applicant.

•  Students should aim to showcase a breadth of    
   experience
•  References are not required 
•  Applications should be submitted electronically to 
   highview@highview.vic.edu.au
•   Please use your name as the name of the document

The closing date for scholarship applications is 
3.30pm on Thursday 29 March 2018.

Applicants will be advised by the end of April.

Highview College offers bursaries and scholarships to ensure that every interested student is 
able to access a Highview College education. 




